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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 15th May 2006
Question No 9
Question:
Cllr K Warren
"To ask the Manager to organise a special clean-up to remove all rubbish bags from the walkway between Kilnamanagh and Kingswood as pedestrians from the Kilnamanagh area make their way towards the Luas, given the level of litter at this pedestrian walkway, which leads onto the embankment Road, the significant pedestrian traffic connected with the Luas, if the Manager would consider placing litter bins at this location, and if he will make a statement on the matter.”
Reply:
The Parks Dept. cleans this area on a regular basis. The engineer in charge of cleansing will liaise with Parks Dept staff to ensure that a thorough clean up is carried out at this location in the near future.  
The engineer reports that a litter bin is in place on Embankment Road servicing the Luas stop and that it is not proposed to install additional bins at this location at the present time.  However this matter will be kept under review.
